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This Week
Home Learning via eSchools: Each class has an individual set of home learning 

activities which are available to all parents & carers via our eSchools home learning 

platform. If you have forgotten your eSchools login details please let your teacher 

know and we can reset them for you so you are able to access the lessons, projects and 

videos that we have made for your children to use at home.

QEII Newsround: Starting last week, we are now sharing our weekly “QEII 

Newsround” video, that we usually show in Assembly, on our website and Facebook page 

as well. Please do have a look to see what we’ve been up to in school and with home 

learning this week.

Letters Home
No letters this week.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Fleur, Brandon & Sarah, Limes - Writing their own wonderful ending after watching “The Present.”

Sammy, Beech - Making a great castle at home.

Yoimoji of the Week: Haystack
Haystack is Independent. 

“I try to do things on my 

own. If I need help, I know 

that I can ask once I’ve 

given it a go.”

We are using “Yoimojis” in 

our Assemblies, to help 

w i t h  l e a r n i n g  a n d 

celebrating OFSTED’s 

F u n d a m e n t a l  B r i t i s h 

Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the 

Japanese words  “yo i ” 

(good) and “emoji” (slang 

for character.) You can see 

our Yoimoji posters on our 

website’s news pages.



Learning in Home and at School
Here are some photos of the learning in school and thank you to everyone who sent in pictures of themselves 

hard at work learning from home. Don’t forget you can also now watch QEII Newsround on our website and 

Facebook page every week too!
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